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WAKE UP TO E-STEAM 

Expanding now to 2nd Grade 
E-STEAM Registration for Winter/Spring 2017  

 
We are pleased to offer special morning enrichment programs to all of our 

kindergarten first and second grade children starting in January.  These classes will 

be held three mornings a week from 8:10 AM – 9:10 AM. These programs are cross-

curricular and will boost your child’s learning of Science, Technology, Engineering, 

Art and Math. These skills are attained in a fun, innovative manner as your child 

gets ready to start their school day. 

E-STEAM will begin January 9, 2017. Registration is ongoing and will continue on 

a first come, first served basis through Tuesday, January 3, 2017, or until the spots 

are all reserved. The program needs to be paid in full (18 weeks) upon registration.  

Child care registration forms are mandatory with a pre-registration form and $50 

registration fee, though children do not need to be in child care to take advantage of 

the E-STEAM morning program.  Full packets will need to be filled out, as well as 

the additional E-STEAM registration form.  If you already filled out child care 

forms, you do not need to fill it out again. 

We are excited to offer the following programs: 

   Mad Science –$330 

  Engineering For Kids - $365 

Karate –$220 

For full descriptions of the classes, please visit the website www.pobschools.org 

Registration can be made in person at the Child Care office between 8 AM – 6:15 

PM daily except from 12-1 PM.  We are located at 117 Central Park Road, 

Plainview, NY.  Our phone number is 516-434-3124. 


